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February 10, 2012
Friends of the Brookline Public Library
361 Washington Street
Brookline, MA 02445
Dear Friends,

Thank you for your very kind donation to the 2012 Legislative Breakfast.

Strong, well-funded libraries are essential to education, lifelong learning, and the economic development of each community.  With the MLA Legislative Breakfasts, we have the opportunity to get the message out to our local legislators.

Your generosity will help make the Breakfast a success.

Many thanks for your support of this important advocacy activity. 

Best regards,
Metrowest Library Legislative Breakfast Planning Committee


Beverly Shank 

Maryellen Loud

Susan McAlister

Amy Bloom
Katherine Rotkiewicz

Metrowest library legislative breakfast committee 


WHO NEEDS LIBRARIES?  WE ALL DO!



































